
“What Can I Do?” 
“How Can I Get Involved?” 

P RESERVATION  
       AND  
R E S T O R A T I ON  

LICKING TOWNSHIP HALL 

 

M A I L  T O :  

T E L L  U S  W H A T  YO U  T H I N K  

 

£ Restore the Hall just as is with no added facilities. 

£ Restore the Hall with bathroom facilities. 

£ Restore the Hall with bathroom and serving 

kitchen facilities. 

£ Restore the Hall with excavated basement for 

bathroom and serving kitchen facilities and 
perhaps additional meeting area. 

 
Y E S ,  I  W O U L D  L I K E  T O  B E   P A R T  

O F  T H E  R E S T O R A T I O N .  

Name   

Address   

Phone/Email   

I  C O U L D  V O L U N T E E R  T O :  

  
  

LICKING TOWNSHIP HALL  

Licking Township Hall Preservation Committee 
PO Box 222 
Jacksontown, Ohio 43030 

Joe Cooper, President, Licking Township Board of Trustees 
 Email: mail@pitzercooper.com Phone: 740.323.2680 
Tim Weisert, Chairman, Township Hall Preservation 
 Committee 
 Email: tweisert@columbus.rr.com Phone: 740.928.5963 
Township Website:  http://www.lickingtwpohio.us/ 

IN S I D E  T H E   

TO W N S H I P  H A L L  

Meeting Area 



• Constructed in 1896. 

• Historically used as site for township 

meetings, medicine shows, recitals, 

community institutes, basketball games, and 

meeting location to support activities of local 

residents. 

• Once the center of township life, now used 

primarily for bimonthly trustee meetings, 

zoning commission meetings, and zoning 

appeals meetings. 

• No restroom facilities. 

• No kitchen serving facilities. 

 

T H E  TO W N S H I P  H A L L  L I C K I N G  TO W N S H I P  H A L L   

P R E S E R V A T I O N  C O M M I T T E E  

 

M I S S I O N  

The mission of the Licking Township Hall Preservation 

Committee is to preserve the Township Hall to the 

maximum historically correct extent possible and to 

revive the Hall to become a focal point for the identity 

and use of Licking Township residents. 

 

 

A P P R O A C H  
• Restore the Township Hall using guidelines 

established by the U.S. Secretary of the Interior. 

• Apply for recognition of Township Hall on National 

Register of Historic Places. 

• Restoration will provide Licking Township residents 

with a much needed meeting site to support local or 

personal activities.  

Restored Stage Curtain 

Beautiful Embossed Tin Pan Ceiling 

• Received $2,000 grant from the Doris 

Kaspar Foundation to initiate the 

preservation and restoration of Township 

Hall activities. 

• Completed plan and elevation view 

drawings of the building. 

• Inspected the building for structural 

adequacy. Building found to be 

structurally sound and free of termites. 

• Restored stage curtain. 

• Restored/repaired roof slate. 

• Provide your skills, material, or funds in 

support of the Township Hall preservation 

and restoration. 

• Tell us what you think. 

A C C O M P L I S H M E N T S  

 

W H A T  C A N  I  DO ?  


